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Letter of Direction #56 

 

    

 Date:            February 12, 2021  

 

 To:                Centennial Care 2.0 Managed Care Organizations 

 

 From:           Nicole Comeaux, Director, Medical Assistance Division      

                       Neal Bowen, Director, Behavioral Health Services Division                               

 

Subject:        CareLink New Mexico Health Homes 

 

Title:             Continuation of Health Home Payment Rates 

  

 

The purpose of this Letter of Direction (LOD) is to provide guidance and directives to the Centennial 

Care 2.0 Managed Care Organizations (MCOs) to continue the payment rates for CareLink New 

Mexico (CLNM) Health Homes. Payment rates reflect the addition of Substance Use Disorder (SUD) 

to the CLNM eligibility criteria, effective January 1, 2021. 

CareLink New Mexico Health Homes PMPM rates extended 

 

MCOs are directed to continue to pay CLNM Health Homes at the provider specific per member per 

month (PMPM) rates that were in place for each provider on December 31, 2020, through December 

31, 2021.   

 

This LOD will sunset December 31, 2021, or when new PMPM rates are established for Health 

Homes, whichever occurs later.    

 

 

Any questions regarding this LOD should be directed to Martha Payne, CareLink Program Manager, 

Martha.Payne@state.nm.us 
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